

8 February 2024

Dear School Principals

Ancestral Callings

The National Catholic Board of Education (NCBE) has developed the attached guidelines to assist with ancestral callings in the school context.

In keeping with the NCBE Child Safeguarding Policy, of primary importance is keeping children safe. This document aims to assist with this task.

We hope that this helps the school community to manage ancestral callings in your school.

Wishing you a peaceful school year.

Yours in Catholic Education

Fr Hugh O'Connor

Chairperson
National Catholic Board of Education